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July 28, 2016

County of Santa Clara
Planning Commission

Re: Planning Commission Meeting
Ttem #4 - staff report
File #10571 15GP-152-14CP

Dear Planning Commissioners;

| as a resident of the unincorporated county do not agree with the staff report nor its reccmmendations and
feel that it does not represent actual facts or findings and is contradictory to the messagcs we have sent as
a cormmunity through the various committees and agency protocols inclusive but not limited to SMPAC
meeting discussions and decisions.

SMPAC minutes and records currently cannot be located and are not published along with all other
committee reports and meetings on the County Website for public view. Therefore, it is not appropriate
that the Commission take any type of recommendation under advisement when there is such gross
negligence and absence of the minutes and records for public review.

Furthermore, these changes have not been put forth to the South County Planning Advisory Commission.

If projects are continued to be reviewed under the newly changed rules/ordinances, without a doubr, there
will be adverse efiects on the area, some which will not be able to be remedied or reversed.

This was conveyed to Mr. Rob Eastwood on July 20m 2016 at the SMNA meeting and Planning
Commissioner-Vice Chair Mark Rouser throughout the SMPAC meetings of 2016.

I am asking the Commission to refrain from any decisions until all SMPAC minutes have been located,
properly posted to the website and time is allotted for discussion of these items further and the Board of
Supervisors become aware of the issues which affect the entire county’s unincorporated areas.

Sincerely,

Signature
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Item, #4 - staff report

Dear Planning Commissioners;

1 as a resident of the unincorporated county do not agree with the staff report nor its recommendations and
teel that it does not represent actual facts or findings and is contradictory to the messages we have sent as
a community through the various committees and agency protocols inclusive but not limited to SMPAC
meeting discussions and decisions.

SMPAC minutes and records currently cannot be located and are not published along with all other
committee reports and meetings on the County Website for public view. Therefore, it is not appropriate
that the Commission take any type of recommendation under advisement when there is such £ross
negligence and absence of the minutes and records for public review.

Furthermore, these changes have not been put forth to the South County Planning Advisory Commission.

If projects are continued to be reviewed under the newly changed tules/ordinances, without a doubt, there
will be adverse effects on the area, some which will not be able to be remedied or reversed.

This was cofweyed to Mr. Rob Eastwood on July 20m 2016 at the SMNA meeting and Planning
Commissioner-Vice Chair Mark Rouser throughout the SMPAC meetings of 2016.

I am asking the Commission to refrain from any decisions until all SMPAC minutes have been located,
properly posted to the website and time is allotted for discussion of these items further and the Board of
Supervisors become aware of the issues which affect the entire county’s unincorporated areas.

Since(xll)‘/,
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County of Saanta Clara
Planning Commission

Re: Planning Commission Meeting
Item #4 - staff report
File #10571 15GP-15Z-14CP

Dear Planning Commissioners;

I as a resident of the unincorporated county do not agree with the staff report nor its recommendations and
feel that it does not represent actual facts or findings and is contradictory to the messages we have sent as
a community through the various committees and agency protocols inclusive but not limited to SMPAC
meeting discussions and decisions.

SMPAC minutes and records currently cannot be located and are not published along with alf other
committee reports and meetings on the County Website for public view. Therefore, it is not appropriate
that the Commission take any type of recommendation under advisement when there is such gross
negligence and absence of the minutes and records for public review.

Furthermore, these changes have not been put forth to the South County Planning Advisory Commission.

If projects are continued to be reviewed under the newly changed rules/ordinances, without a doubt, there
will be adverse effects on the area, some which will nat be able to be remedied or reversed.

This was conveyed to Mr. Rob Eastwood on July 20m 2016 at the SMNA meeting and Planning
Commissioner-Vice Chair Mark Rouser throughout the SMPAC meetings of 2016.

I am asking the Commission to refrain from any decisions until all SMPAC minutes have been located,
properly posted to the website and time is allotted for discussion of these items further and the Board of
Supervisors become aware of the issues which affect the entire county’s unincorporated areas.

Sincerely,
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Dear Planning Commissioners;

I as a resident of the unincorporated county do not agree with the staff report nor its recommendations and
feel that it does not represent actual facts or findings and is contradictory to the messages we have sent as
a community through the various committees and agency protocols inclusive but not limited to SMPAC
meeting discussions and decisions.

SMPAC minutes and records currently cannot be located and are not published along with all other
committee reports and meetings on the County Website for public view. Therefore, it is not appropriate
that the Commission take any type of recommendation under advisement when there is such gross
negligence and absence of the minutes and records for public review.

Furthermore. these changes have not been put forth to the South County Planning Advisory Commission.

If projects are continued to be reviewed under the newly changed rulés/ordinances, without a doubt. there
will be adverse effects on the area, some which will not be able to be remedied or reversed.

This was conteyed to Mr. Rob Eastwood on July 20m 2016 at the SMNA meeting and Planning
Commissioner-Vice Chair Mark Rouser throughout the SMPAC meetings of 2016,

I'am asking the Commission to refrain from any decisions until all SMPAC minutes have been located,
properly posted to the website and time is allotted for discussion of these items further and the Board of
Supervisors become aware of the issues which affect the entire county’s unincorporated areas.
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